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I have attached a letter of testimony for LU-10. I support this to be passed. Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions. 

Thank you, 

Vince Schurtz 
Paia, HI 96779 
808-271-5880 
vschurtz@yahoo.com 

1 

v 



Vincent Schurtz 

10/11/2018 

Paia, HI 96779 

Land Use Committee 

Kalana 0 Maui Building, 8th Floor 

200 South High Street 

Wailuku, Hawaii 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is in support of the bill LU-10. Our family is in the process of submitting plans 

to add an Ohana onto our house located in Paia. The plans include a one-bedroom 

space for our mother (mother in law) to live on property so she can be close to her 

grandchildren. The importance of this bill is significant to our family unit as it would 

allow us the ability to have a separate space for her, rather than an addition to our 

current home. Due to the cost of living and cost of housing, this is the best option for 

her and for our family as a whole. If this bill were to pass, allowing separate dwellings to 

be built on a lot less than 7,501 square feet, this process and space would help our 

family financially as well as keeping us all together. We would like to move forward with 

building this space fully permitted and legal and passing this bill would allow us to better 

plan for our family's future. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

The Schurtz Family 

808-271-5880 

vschurtz@yahoo.com 


